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I would like to take the opportunity to state that I am against any future planning
applications from dwellings of 5 or more new houses.

Croft 1s a small village and I feel it does not have the infrastructure or amenities to support
such a large influx of new house developments

The roads are conjested and in poor condition, public transport is limited and there
msufficient services or shops
Kind regards
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